
Health and Safety 

As of September 20, 2022, there are no pandemic 
related restrictions or mandates in Baltimore City or 
at the Baltimore Convention Center.

The health and well-being of everyone are of utmost 
importance, and just as in the past, MANTS continues 
to work with our allied business partners from the 
Baltimore Convention Center, Visit Baltimore, Shepard 
Exposition Services, and hotel partners to follow the 
best health and safety practices possible to ensure we 
have a successful event.

If there are any changes to the Baltimore City Health 
Policies, registrants will be notified via email and 
announcements will be posted on mants.com. 
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